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Jim Mitrisin <jim.mitrisin@edcgov.us>

Bass Lake CFD No. 2018-01 Recommendation From Committee 

Joe Harn <joe.harn@edcgov.us> Tue, Aug 28, 2018 at 11:12 AM
To: EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>, James Mitrisin <jim.mitrisin@edcgov.us>, Donald Ashton <don.ashton@edcgov.us>,
Kim Dawson <kim.dawson@edcgov.us>

Jim,
 
I would like you to attach this to today's item 37.
 
On August 16, 2018, the County's Assessment and Community Facilities District Screening Committee recommended
that the Board of Supervisors approved the resolution of formation and other related resolutions and other related
documents related to the formation of this community facilities district.  
 
 
 
 
 
Joe Harn
Auditor-Controller
El Dorado County


